**Notice 3 of 2021** 



## **NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS**

## **DELAY IN ISSUING CERTIFICATES AND FILING CONFIRMATIONS**

Dear Customers,

The CIPC system is experiencing delays in the issuing of registration certificates for new company registrations and filing confirmations for annual returns, after the processing of such services due to IT failures on the email dispatch server.

We are requesting customers to be patient in lodging enquiries relating to the hybrid form for new company registration, director amendments, B-BBEE certificates, disclosures certificate (MoI) and annual returns confirmations.

ICT is working tirelessly on resolving the issue on an urgent basis.

CIPC apologizes for any inconvenience caused.

Sincerely,

Rory Voller

Commissioner: CIPC

....18..January 2021

The dti Campus (Block F - Entfutfukweni), 77 Meintjies Street, Sunnyside, Pretoria I P O Box 429, Pretoria, 0001

Call Centre: 086 100 2472

Email: cipc@cipc.co.za Website: www.cipc.co.za





